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March 18. 1977 263-2831

Mr. Raymond J. Woodrow
. Off~(!)f Rese$rcb and PrOject

AdministratiOn
Prin¢etol'l University
fl.G.Box 36
PrUle.ron. New Jersey 08540

Dear Ray:

1I'ealized in talking to Larry Gilbert yesterday that 1had not specifically
responded to your letter of February 28 regarding the Dvorkovitz meeting
wb:1ch is proposed for Atlanta in 197& and the suggestiOn that the SUfA
meeting be held on the Monday of the week of the Dvorkovitz meetings
80.8 to permit the University reprelgentatives to tn0re closely attend
the1ttinformatiOn centers.

I fittdno particular problem with that arrangement and. have told Larry
oftnY feelings. It appears that theconcensus of the SUPA offl.eers and
trustees is that the SUFA meeting SIlQuld be beld lnconjunetion with
D\I'orkovitz according to the arrangement suggested.

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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